
From: Leslie A Oringer <loringer@mitre.org>
To: Ashley Maher <AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us>, "dianemahon@verizon.net" <dianemahon@verizon.net>
Date: 01/04/2023 06:08 AM
Subject: Re: [EXT] Dog Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email
address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know the content is safe.

Also please include the following for the file. This is Rocky. He’s in pretty rough 
shape. 
Thank you. 

Leslie Oringer
loringer@mitre.org

From: Leslie A Oringer <loringer@mitre.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 5:58:15 AM
To: Ashley Maher <AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us>; dianemahon@verizon.net <dianemahon@verizon.net>
Subject: Re: [EXT] Dog Hearing

Hi Ashley-
My understanding is the report was received at Town Hall yesterday. Please provide an 
update soonest. Truly, time is of the essence as these extremely dangerous dogs remain 
with extremely irresponsible owners. 
Thank you. 

Leslie Oringer
loringer@mitre.org

From: Ashley Maher <AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us>
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 10:47:54 AM
To: Leslie A Oringer <loringer@mitre.org>; dianemahon@verizon.net <dianemahon@verizon.net>
Subject: Re: [EXT] Dog Hearing

Hi Leslie,

Thank you for reaching out. I have reached out to the Police Department and am awaiting the report from
Captain Flynn. I will let you know as soon as I have heard back and will schedule accordingly with the Chair of
the Board.
Best,
Ashley

Ashley Maher
Office of the Select Board
Town of Arlington, MA
781-316-3024
Arlington values equity, diversity, and inclusion. We are committed to building a community where everyone is heard, respected, and protected.
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From: Leslie A Oringer <loringer@mitre.org>
To: "dianemahon@verizon.net" <dianemahon@verizon.net>, "amaher@town.arlington.ma.us"
<amaher@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: Tue, 3 Jan 2023 15:32:58 +0000
Subject: Re: [EXT] Dog Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" 
brackets) and you know the content is safe.

Would like to get this on a calendar immediately please Ashley. These dogs are incredibly dangerous. 
Thank you. 

Leslie Oringer
loringer@mitre.org
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